
Hello! 

 I'm Katie Reding. Most of you know me as Katie Gerwitz! I have been a member of YRHA for 

going on 10 years now!  

I didn't grow up with horses. I purchased my first trail horse out of high school and knew how to 

hop on and go. When I first heard of Reining I thought it was another day off of work ( I own a 

landscaping business. Ha!) How wrong I was! I fell in love with Reining when I saw it at the Fair the 

summer of 2009 and didn't take my first lesson until December of that year. I mean very first 

lesson...ever. I didn't even know what a lead was when I started. Believe it! 

I am a previous Director for the club and have helped out with a handful of committees and 

fundraisers here and there too! Last year I wasn’t around as much because of starting a family! I’m just 

adding to the future members of the club! 

I am hoping for another opportunity to be a Director again and to get back into helping grow the 

club! 

Thank you for your consideration. 


